Good morning just a quick note to Thank you and the staff for a lovely evening spent at your establishment on
26/01/2014 The meals were all delicious and presented well, the Service was fast, efficient and very friendly
and the setting was perfect for viewing the fireworks. We thoroughly enjoyed our Australia Day experience at
Zafferano’s

Regards Ralph and Helen



